# OTTERHAM & ST.JULIOT HALL COMMITTEE MEETING 17th OCTOBER 2017

#### **PRESENT**

Dave Langley, Pam Langley, Mike Titchin, Paul Greatorex, Linda Greatorex, Stuart Hambly, Sue Penny, Alan Evans and June Smyth.

#### **APOLOGIES**

John Smyth.

The minutes of the last meeting were read and agreed.

#### **MATTERS ARISING**

The Motor Cycle Club has booked again.

The lights have been sorted.

The pot holes in the car park need to be done.

#### TREASURER'S REPORT

Expenses and income is fairly even.

#### **BOOKINGS**

Bookings are still going steadily.

A new dance club has booked the hall for a weekend in October. Call my Bluff – 27<sup>th</sup> January 2018, (organised by the Boscastle Group of Churches for the charity Crossways).

Pop in for Pancakes will be on Tuesday 13th February 2018.

#### **BUILDING STATUS**

There is a water leak - waiting for this to be repaired.

There are sometimes problems with the hot water.

## Forthcoming events

Harvest Supper: Very successful, sold out of tickets a month before. Made over £600 profit. Thanks to all who helped especially Val Gill. The Boscastle Boys have been booked, provisionally, for next year -20<sup>th</sup> October. Could we cater for 80? Need more food and servers.

The Methodists have booked for a lunch on 10<sup>th</sup> March.

### **ANY OTHER BUSINESS**

The WI will donate a sampler of Craft Work for the hall.

Some electrical equipment needs to be PAT tested. It was suggested to contact Chris Searle. This should be done ideally every 3 years.

Also need to get the fire extinguishers checked.

Next meeting: 9<sup>th</sup> January 2018 at 7.30pm.

Meeting closed at 9.30 pm.